
Hello M.A.D. Camper,                                             

We are thrilled to hear that you are coming to RRCC 2019 MAD Camp! The 
theme for this year’s camp is “Obedient.” During our week of camp, in 
addition to developing our music, art, and drama skills, we will be exploring 
what it means to obey God by loving others.

We will have exciting worship, engaging large group time to study God’s 
word together, free time (when you can play games or swim or just hang 
out with new friends), canteen (snacks), and small group family time. There 
will be a movie night, campfires, a trip down the zip line, and more. We’ll 
have our annual talent show on Friday night.

If you would like to sing or play a song for the show on Friday night, please 
have the song selected before you arrive. If you need a backing track, 
please have that available as well. Please remember that the focus of this 
week is to learn how we can use our gifts for the Lord. We want any music 
you choose to do the same.

During the week, we’ll do a service project to benefit children in Uganda. 
We are going to cut out denim shoe components that can be assembled 
into sturdy shoes. The shoes will help to keep parasites from infecting 
children's feet. If possible, please bring a pair of fabric scissors to camp 
with you. Our offering for the week will help to offset the shipping costs; if 
you’d like to make a donation, please turn it in at camp check-in. To learn 
more about our project, please visit solehope.org.

If you have any questions about camp, feel free to email me at                    
creativearts@centrallive.net.

We look forward to seeing you and getting to know you at camp.

Tony Ross
MAD Camp Dean


